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COMMUNIQUE OF THE MONITORING GROUP OF THE UNIVERSITY OF ALMERÍA ON 
COVID-19 

06.03.2020 

The Rector of the University of Almería has created a COVID-19 Monitoring Group. 
Integrated by the Vice-Rectorate of Sports, Sustainability and Health University; 

Internationalization; Students, Equality and Inclusion; Academic Ordination; Postgraduate, 
Employability and Relations with Companies and Institutions; The General Directorate of 

Communication and by the Rector of the UAL. It may be expanded with other members of 
the University Community if it is deemed appropriate. This Monitoring Group is in permanent 

contact with the Ministry of Health and Families of the Andalusian Government and with the 
Ministry of Health, receiving updated information and, if necessary, adopting the measures 

that they indicate. 

 


